
Online Public File Carriage Statement 

 

Hawaii Public Television Foundation, licensee of noncommercial educational station KHET(TV), 
Honolulu, Hawaii, requests carriage of the station’s entire free over-the-air digital signal, including 
multicast and high-definition digital signals (pursuant to Section 76.66(b)(2) of the FCC’s Rules and 
Section 338 of Title 47 of the United States Code) on DBS providers serving the Honolulu, Hawaii, 
Designated Market Area. 

Please direct questions regarding this carriage statement to: 

Name:  John Nakahira 

Phone:  808-462-5055 

Email:  jnakahira@pbshawaii.org 

and to the carriage election contact listed in the station’s online public file. 

 


